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Dear Senators, I'm writing to let you know I strongly oppose this measure. Voting by 

mail is the most accessible way for Oregonians to vote. It allows everyone who is 

eligible to vote on a day that works for them, in the comfort of a space of their 

choosing and to take whatever time they need to complete their ballot.  

 

Please do not approve this measure.  

 

Thank you, Julia 


